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Dr. Y. Maximov
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Dear Dr. Maximov;

The International Institute for Applied Systems Analysis plans
to publish the Proceedings of the L.E.G. Task Force Mecting

edited by Craig Sinclair, et al.

in which your work

"Economic Problems of Improving LNG Production and Transport
Safety"

will appear.

In order for us to publish your Work, you must grant us the copyright,
and in granting us the copyright, you guarantee that

The Work is original and that you are the only person
with the right to grant the copyright

Your Work has not been published elsewhere, or that
permission has been obtained for republication of the
Work or any part of the Work that has been published
elsewhere

Permission has been obtained for the use of figures,
tables, or substantial amounts of text taken from
other sources, and that proper credit has been given
for all such material.

You will receive one free copy of the Publication.

If the above terms are acceptable, please sign below, return
one copy, and keep the other for your files.

Signa{ure
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23 October 1980 Telex: 079 137

Dr. Y. Maxsimov
Head of Economics Department
Siberian Institute of Economics

and Organization of Industrial
Production

Siberia

USSEIS R

Dear Dr. Maxsimov,

I am enclosing our standard IIASA form seeking your approval fgr
Publication of your paper presented at the LEG Task Force Meeting.

We are busy now editing the proceedings and organizing the dis-
cussion material. As I announced at the meeting we will, at the
minimum,  publish the presented papers and for this we would like
your signature on the attached. If you have revisions please

let us have these within the next few weeks.

As to the use to be made of discussion ‘material, a decision can-
not be reached upon this until we have transcribed and examined
the contributions. I propose to write to you again with our
proposals for the use of this material -and you should rest assured
that no quotation will be made without reference to you.

We would like, again, to thank you very much indeed for your parti-

cipation and hope we may have the Pleasure of meeting you again
some time.
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Craig Sinclair
Deputy Chairman
Management ‘and Technology .
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